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Recently Deceased 

 Albert O’Callaghan  

Leo Macauley  

Christopher Dunne  

Nora Steadman  

Christine Bowman  

Mrs Sheridan  

Rory Campbell  

Sean O’Donoghue  

Barry Mc Gonagle  

Fr. Greg Mc Govern 

Ned Wyer  

Vera Molloy  

Christina Tearle  

Patricia Walsh  

 

Anniversaries  

Michael Lennane  

Patrick & Julia Morrin  

John & Julia Nolan  

Tommy Corless 

Mary Healy  

Albert Walsh  

John O’Regan  

Michael & Margaret Joyce  

Mary & Harry Mc Manus  

Eamonn Mc Inerney  

Marie O’Byrne  

William Power  

Bridget Mc Carthy  

James Kiernan  

Seamus Keating 

James & Jane Crowley  

Daniel &Mary Mc Connell  

Margaret & Michael 

Geraghty  

Months Mind 

Doreen Dunne  

 
May they rest in peace. 

I would like to 

take this 
opportunity to 
express my sincere 
thanks to 
 Fr. O’Brien, Fr. 

Ryan & Fr. Kiernan 
& to all involved in 
the parish, to all those 
parishioners who wished me 

well on my retirement last 
weekend, to all who sent me 
cards and gifts, your kindness 

is greatly appreciated. I will 
remember you all with great 
fondness.  
Sincere Thanks to all – 
 Sadie Lawless  

 
St. Jude the 
Apostle 
Lourdes 
Pilgrimage in 
association with 
Marian 
Pilgrimages   
 
8th - 13th June 2011 
€679 
Grande Hotel Moderne - fully 
inclusive 5 nights Departing from 
Dublin 
Spiritual Director  
Fr Gregory O’Brien P.P. 
Contact St.Judes Parish Office  
01-4600127 to reserve your place. 

 

Eucharistic Ministers – New 

Rota now available in parish 
office for those who don’t have 
email access. 

Medugorje Prayer Group – 
February meeting will take place 
in Pastoral Center on Tuesday 1

st
 

February at 8.pm. 

 
Many thanks to all who have sent 
back their Christmas Dues  
Envelopes may be handed into 
the Parish Office or Sacristy or 
left in the Wall safes at rear of 
Church 

 

TAX CLAIM FORMS REMINDER  
Reminder to send back your Tax 
Claim Forms – anyone who has 
contributed €250 or more in the Tax 
year ended 31

st
 December 2010 and 

is paying TAX under the PAYE 
system can at no further cost to 
themselves allow the parish as a 
Registered Charity claim back the tax 
paid on their contributions. Copies of 
forms where sent to all homes in the 
parish with the Christmas Timetable 
or you can pick up a copy in the 

Church Porch or Parish Office. 

First Friday – Next Friday 4th 

February is the first Friday of 
the month both Masses on the 
day will be offered for all those 
who names are on the Parish 
Altar List of the Dead. 
Adoration will take place from  

10.30 to 4.pm concluding with 

Benediction at 4.pm  

Our next Baptismal Course will 
take place here on Monday next 

31st January at 8pm in the 
Pastoral Centre for the parents 
of all babies who will be 
christened here during the 
month of February  

 

We have a limited number of 

Copies of new Dublin Diocesan 
2011 Guidebooks available 
from Parish Office Price €6  

Spirit Radio on Dublin 89.9 
New Christian Radio Station 
why not tune in and take a 

listen or check them out on 
www.spiritradio.ie 
 

Feast of the presentation 2nd 

February – Blessing of Candles 
If you wish to have candles blessed 
on Wednesday  please leave your 
candles into the sacristy before 
9.00am on Wednesday morning  
Candles may be purchased prior to 
this from the Parish Office priced at 
€2 each  
 
Blessing of throats will take place 
on Thursday  next 3rd February 
Feast of St. Blaise after the 9.10am 
& 10.00am Masses   

Financial News 
House to House €1735 
Share €900 
 

ALTAR SERVERS  
We are currently recruiting for new 
Altar Servers to join our team Boys & 
Girls from 3

rd
 Class up are invited to 

leave their name and contact details 
into the sacristy or parish office 
before 6

th
 February  

 
This weekend’s Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of Cheeverstown 
House  

Our next Taize Mass will take 

place here this  Sunday 30th 

January at 7.30pm  

Celebrant: Fr. Sean 

MacGiollarnath  O.Carm  

Please use Rossmore Entrance.  

http://www.spiritradio.ie/

